
EUROTIN BOARD RESIGNATION

August 15, 2013 –Toronto, Ontario – Eurotin Inc. (“Eurotin” or the “Company”) (TIN-TSX
Venture) announced today the resignation of Mark Thompson from the Company's board of
directors. Mr. Thompson advised the Board that he has tendered his resignation to allow him
to actively pursue other business opportunities. Eurotin sincerely thanks Mr. Thompson for
his contributions to the Company and wishes him the best of luck in his future endeavors.

For further information please contact:

Eurotin Inc.

David Danziger

Director

(416) 641-4940

www.eurotin.ca

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or
accuracy of this release.


